
 

 

                         W/C 21st March 2025 

Dear Parents, 

It was lovely to see so many of you at Parents’ Evening. Thank you for taking the time to 

meet with me, I really enjoyed sharing how well the children are doing and how proud I am 

of their progress. 

We have had an exciting and busy week! The children thoroughly enjoyed the drama 

workshop with Sam Splash the Diver, helping to recover the Pearl of the Ocean from the sea 

creature’s lair. It was a fantastic experience that sparked their imagination and teamwork 

skills. 

In Science, we have been busy measuring wind and precipitation, though, ironically, it has 

been one of the only weeks without rain! The children had great fun exploring different ways 

to record their findings. 

 Maths  

We have been learning about height, length, mass, and volume. The children particularly 

enjoyed weighing objects and filling containers to understand these concepts in a hands-on 

way. 
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We have also done some fantastic free writing this week, creating some truly amazing stories, 

featuring a young girl and a parrot, which I loved sharing with you. The creativity and 

enthusiasm the children have shown in their writing have been wonderful to see. 

Thank you, as always, for your support. I look forward to another great week ahead! 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

, Mrs Morrell. 


